
Dear Madam 
I wish to support the rezoning of 446 York Street to allow its use as an overdose 
prevention site. As a citizen who lives downtown and a physician I strongly support this 
to provide an appropriate location near Dundas and Richmond and Adelaide and 
Dundas, two of the biggest London use areas. Lives will be saved, fewer needles will be 
left in public spaces and drug users will have more supports to help them turn their lives 
around.  
In short this is a vital service that needs to be supported. 
Yours 
sincerely 
John Clement 
 


